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Provider Network Notification 
Changes to Behavioral Health Services in FQHCs and RHCs 

January  2022  

A  revision  has  been  issued  to  Informational  Bulletin  21-21:  Changes  to  Behavioral  Health  

Services  in  Federally  Qualified  Health  Centers  and  Rural  Health  Clinics.  

Please  note  revision  to  scenario  three- Age  and  provider  type  modifiers  on  the  SBH  fee  

schedule  are  for  rate  determination  only  and  not  applicable  for  FQHC  and  RHC  claims  which  

pay  detailed  lines  at  zero.  

For  questions, please  contact  LAProvider@AETNA.com  or  call  1-855-242-0802 and  follow  the  

prompts.  

 

ADMINISTRATION  PROPRIETARY 

https://ldh.la.gov/assets/docs/BayouHealth/Informational_Bulletins/2021/IB21-21_revised_1.14.2022.pdf
https://ldh.la.gov/assets/docs/BayouHealth/Informational_Bulletins/2021/IB21-21_revised_1.14.2022.pdf
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